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November 14,2023   LCATS Transportation Policy Committee 
                                       And Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) 
                                       LCATS has a new logo – crossroads spider counts left turns 
                                      We received our new meeting places for 2024 as the Board  
                                      Of elections will be using the basement of the  
                                       Administration building because of the early primary. 
                                       New elected officials for 2024 were voted in:  Mayor 
                                       Johns will be the chair, County Commissioner Rick Black 
                                       Will be the vice chair.  The LCATS Transit ridership is  
                                      Growing and riders are really using the new transit and  
                                      Routes.  Approval of Resolution T-2024-06, TIP amendment 
                                      PID 117102- Buckeye Lake Multi-use path additional  
                                      Funding (Safety /TAP) Passed  
                                      If any Council member wants a copy of the hand out, we 
                                      Were given I would be happy to make you one. The  
                                    Legalization of Marijuana in Colorado:  The Impact (volume 8 
                                    September 2021. 
                                          
 
November 15,2023    Informal meeting with Tarra Aufderheide and Randy 
                                       Richardson of Brighter Simpler Dupler Office, Business  



       

                                 
 
November 15,2023   Development Manager.  We discussed all that is going on  
                                       Around Buckeye Lake and the Village.  They were asking  
                                       About different types of business other than bars and  
                                       Specialty restauants. 
                                    
 
November 17,2023   Had a phone conversation with Kyle Farwick, with Oswald 
                                      Kyle had talked to Jennifer prior to her leaving and he 
                                      Wants to set a time to come in and talk to us bout 
                                      Being our agent.  I have explained to him that we are  
                                      Staying with the plan we have.  We are with Medical  
                                      Mutual and very happy with the plan our employees have. 
 
November 20,2023   Budget 2024 Working on with Toby to get to Council. 
                                       We think we are ready to get finalized from council  
                                       Now.   
                                       
 
November 21, 2023   The Auditors office stopped in to bring us desk calendars 
                                       I let him know that the Council has not confirmed anyone 
                                       That has come into interview and the most appropriate  
                                        Candidate being Matthew Clark, he said he know Matt 
                                        And he would be a great addition to our Village.  He asked 
                                        Me why we do not have a Fiscal Officers yet and then ask 
                                        If we at least had a traveling fiscal Officer coming in to  
                                         Help.  I said no that Council would not pay for one.  The    
                                         Auditors’ office was not really happy about this.  This 
                                        Position is the most important position for the Village as a 
                                       Whole, and should have a strong individual in that position 
                                        
                                       A special Council Meeting will be held at 5:30pm to once  
                                       again, discuss personnel matters, that have already  
                                      corrected Themselves.  This will be an executive session 
 



 
 
 
November 22, 2023     Meeting with Lake98 
                                         Chef Shack - Chris and Chuck 
 
 
November 23, 2023      Happy Thanksgiving All 
                                             Village Office will be Closed today and 
                                              Friday. 
 
See everyone again on Monday, November 27, 2023 
 
 
Remember our Children are back in School, drive safe and be on the lookout for 
those Children getting on and off the buses. 
 
 

 
Mayor Jeryne A. Peterson. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mayor Jeryne A. Peterson  
 

Don’t Drink and Drive 
 

   Slow Down   
 
 


